DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH College of Arts and Sciences

> University Plaza Atlanta, GA 30303-3083 Phone: 404/651-2900 Fax: 404/651-1710



May 31, 1998

Mr. Henry P. Mills The Walker Percy Educational Project, Inc. P.O. Box 3561 Austin, Texas 78764

Dear Mr. Mills:

My co-compilers, Dr. Carol Dana and Mr. Carl Griffin, have agreed that the Walker Percy portion of our G.K. Hall Reference Guide should be included as an archived portion of the project's offerings.

As the principal author of the book, Andrew Lytle, Peter Taylor, Walker Percy: A Reference Guide (G. K. Hall, 1983), I urge you to contact the publisher to secure permission for this material to be placed online as part of this continuing project. When permission is secured from G.K. Hall/Twayne Publishers, I request that I be kept fully informed about timelines for the implementation of this part of the online project.

Also, please be informed that I would like to see the reference guide continued beyond 1980, and that there is a good possibility that I can secure graduate student assistance for this continuance of the Percy bibliography annotations. Do you know of others interested in such collaboration?

Please send me more information about serving on your Board of Directors. I am involved in many Southern literature projects and believe it would be advantageous to serve, but most likely for more than just a one year period.

I look forward to working with you in the future.

All best.

Victor A. Kramer

Professor of English